
 

 

 

SOCIETA’ DI SAN FRANCESCO DI SALES 
SEDE CENTRALE SALESIANA 

Via Marsala 42 - 00185 Roma 
Il Vicario del Rettor Maggiore 

 
Valdocco, 1 May 2023 

 
Dear Provincials 
 
I wish you a happy month of May, rich in graces and satisfactions, and I send you this official 
communication on behalf of the Rector Major on the new publication of an online Salesian 
Bulletin, in several languages. 
In full harmony with Don Bosco's intuition, this new form of Salesian Bulletin, directly 
coordinated and realised on behalf of and in the name of the Rector Major, has been realised. This 
bulletin does not replace the Salesian Bulletin of your province or nation, it is a new online version 
of the Salesian Bulletin in Italian, that of the Rector Major, in several languages. 
The editor of the Salesian Bulletin online is Fr Andrei Monteanu, of the Central Headquarters, his 
official email is direttore.bsol@sdb.org so you can contact him directly.  
Please spread this news, with this new online publication to the Salesian reality, Salesian Province 
and Salesian Family, in your area. 
Fraternally!  
Don Stefano 
 
 

-  - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - 
 
 

Here is the explanatory text by Fr Andrei in the online Salesian Bulletin 
 
On the feast of our father Don Bosco, the 31st of January 2023, a new publication of the Salesian 
Congregation was launched, in seven languages, Salesian Bulletin OnLine, desired by the 
Rector Major. 
Its appearance was announced in advance in the Salesian Yearbook 2023, on page 11 of the first 
volume, and also in ANS at the following URLs: 
https://www.infoans.org/en/sections/news/item/17129-rmg-a-new-salesian-publication-salesian-
bulletin-online-bsol 
and 
https://www.infoans.org/en/sections/news/item/17148-rmg-31-january-2023-the-salesian-
bulletin-online-bsol-is-officially-born 
 
The commitments of the feast of Don Bosco may not have allowed everyone to read ANS, 
because we have received information that the website address is unknown. 
I ask you for this courtesy, on behalf of the Rector Major who has allowed me to make this 
communication, to inform the Salesian houses of the Province and the Salesian family of this 
new publication, which can be found at the easy-to-remember address, www.donbosco.press/en  
 
For those who do not know any of the seven languages (English, Italian, Spanish, French, 
Portuguese, Polish, German) in which the Salesian Bulletin OnLine is written, one can easily 



 
 

use the free website translation service offered by Google ® Translate. Information on the 
translation procedure can be found on the site at this address: 
https://donbosco.press/en/how-to-translate-the-website-into-other-languages 
 
In order not to be obliged to check frequently for new articles, we have set up various 
possibilities to keep you up to date: Facebook, Twitter, FEED - RSS, Newsletter. You will find 
the links to these services below and also at the bottom of the website. 
Facebook: https://www.facebook.com/BSOL4 
Twitter: https://twitter.com/BSOL_EN 
FEED - RSS: https://www.donbosco.press/en/feed 
Newsletter: The link is in the footer of the webpage and also at this link, 
https://donbosco.press/en/newsletter. 
 
Thank you for your attention, and in advance also for spreading the news. 
With warm greetings, 
Don Andrei Munteanu, sdb 
 


